
 
         COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 

DEPARTMENT OF STATE 

BUREAU OF PROFESSIONAL AND OCCUPATIONAL AFFAIRS 

BOARD OF CERTIFIED REAL ESTATE APPRAISERS 
Post Office Box 2649 

Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17105-2649 

(717) 772-8528 

 

January 23, 2024 

 

The Honorable George D. Bedwick, Chairman 

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY REVIEW COMMISSION 

14th Floor, Harristown 2, 333 Market Street 

Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17101 

 

Re: Withdraw of Final-Omitted Regulation 

Board of Certified Real Estate Appraisers 

16A-7031: Federally Mandated Revisions 

 

Dear Chairman Bedwick: 

 

The State Board of Certified Real Estate Appraisers (Board) is withdrawing this regulation. 

The Board apologizes for the inconvenience and will redeliver this regulation in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

       
Mark V. Smeltzer, Sr. 

Board of Certified Real Estate Appraisers 

 

DBM/cwf 

Enclosure  

 
cc: Arion Claggett, Acting Commissioner of Professional and Occupational Affairs 

K. Kalonji Johnson, Deputy Secretary for Regulatory Programs 
Andrew LaFratte, Executive Policy Specialist, Department of State  
Cynthia Montgomery, Deputy Chief Counsel, Department of State 
Jacqueline A. Wolfgang, Regulatory Unit Counsel, Department of State 
Ronald K. Rouse, Counsel, Board of Certified Real Estate Appraisers 
Board of Certified Real Estate Appraisers 


